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PATHS PRESENTATION

BACKGROUND

At the January 12th 2012 meeting of the KPPCSD Board the Paths Committee 
delivered a report on the paths. At that same meeting the KPPCSD Board passed a 
motion to acquire the Highland Path, and expressed the desire to eventually acquire all 
the paths. At the October 16, 2013 meeting the committee reported that acquiring the 
Highland path was not easy and the board should consider starting with another path. 
Since that meeting no KPPCSD board has taken up the issue of path ownership.

Over the years citizens have been coming to KPPCSD board meetings expressing their 
desire that some solution is found to having public ownership of the paths. Recently 
there has been suggestions that the paths could be used as evacuation routes. This 
kind of usage goes above and beyond simple recreation, and so it seems like a good 
time to revisit the paths issue and provide an updated report. Directors Deppe and 
Sherris-Watt will present the report at the meeting.

RECOMMENDATION

Listen to and accept the report, discuss, and decide what if any additional steps should 
be taken.

ATTACHMENTS

Kensington Paths Presentation  
Original Paths Committee Report 
Legal opinion from our legal counsel


